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M E D I A  A D V I S O R Y  
 

Date/Time:     December 5, 2022 at about 6:10 p.m.   
Incident:        2022-1815385 
Location:        3800 South 7th Avenue           
Victim:           Adult male, deceased 
 
UPDATE:  December 6, 2022 
 
This update is being sent out to correct the date of this incident, which is December 5, 2022. 
 
Sergeant Rob Scherer 
Public Affairs Bureau 
   

 A Car Pedestrian Collision Leaves a Man Dead  
 

(December 6, 2022) Phoenix police detectives are investigating a fatal collision involving a pedestrian 
that happened in the evening hours on Monday night in the area of 7th Avenue and Illini Street.  
 
Just after 6:00 p.m. on December 4, 2022, Phoenix police responded to 3800 South 7th Avenue 

regarding a collision involving a vehicle and an adult male pedestrian. The pedestrian involved in the 

collision did not survive his injuries and was pronounced on scene by the Phoenix Fire Department. 

The vehicle involved in the crash remained at the scene.  

Detectives responded to take over the investigation. Preliminary information indicates the male 

pedestrian was in the roadway when he was struck by a vehicle driven by an adult female going 

south on 7th Avenue. The driver is not believed to be impaired.   

Further details about the crash are still under investigation. This remains an ongoing investigation.   

Sergeant Rob Scherer 
Public Affairs Bureau 
 


